
 

  

Ottawa, September 3, 2004 CUSTOMS NOTICE N-587
  

Reporting of Exported Goods 
Regulations 

1. This notice cancels Customs Notice N-495, Proposed 
Changes With Respect to the Reporting of Exported Goods 
Under the Customs Act, dated January 24, 2003. 

2. The Reporting of Exported Goods Regulations have 
been revised. On July 31, 2004, the Regulations were 
published in the Canada Gazette Part 1, Volume 138, 
No. 31. You can see the Regulations at: 

http://canadagazette.gc.ca/partI/2004/20040731/html/ 
regle1-e.html 

3. For more information, contact: 

Export Process Division 
15th floor, Sir Richard Scott Building 
191 Laurier Avenue West 
Ottawa ON  K1A 0L5 

Telephone: (613) 954-7160 
Fax: (613) 946-0241 
Email: exports@ccra-adrc.gc.ca 

 

 

 

 

 


